
From: Jim Fleming
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Saturday, January 14, 2017 11:05:00 AM

Secretary Monroe,

Please stop this unnecessary disaster. It will harm our environment, our natural beauty and as a result,
our tourism industry.
It will not lower electric costs. It is being pushed by fossil industry groups and it is a big money grab by
powerful people. 
Please save our state.

Sent from my iPhone
Stay Safe, Jim
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